March 21, 2012

The Executive Committee of University Council met on March 8th, in the Peabody Board Room of the Administration Building.  After declaring a quorum and approving the minutes, the Committee approved two majors forwarded by the University Curriculum Committee.  Those majors are action items for the March 22nd  University Council Meeting.

The Committee approved proposed edits to the 2013 – 2014 Academic Calendar.  Those edits are action items for the University Council meeting.

The Committee then considered and approved several changes to the Bylaws of University Council submitted by the Statutes and Bylaws Committee.  These changes will be given their first reading at the University Council meeting.

The Chair reported that at its February 25th meeting,  the Faculty Council of the University System of Georgia passed a resolution calling on the Board of Regents to extend system benefits to domestic partners.  This resolution was proposed by the University of Georgia and affirms a resolution first passed by UGA’s Faculty Council in 2002.

Under new business, the Registrar informed the Committee of the new administrative policy regarding the reinstatement of students whose classes are dropped for non-payment.  The Registrar also informed the Committee that University Council Standing Committee elections will be conducted soon.

The meeting was adjourned.
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